
 
 

 
30 Day Comment Period Notice: 

Revised CU-IT-40: Acceptable Use of Information Technology Policy 
 
 

 
Consonant with Series 4 (Rules, Guidelines and Other Policy Statements by Governing Boards) 
and Concord University Policy No. 11 (Adoption, Amendment, and Repeal of Policies- Rule on 
Rules), the Concord University Board of Governors approved the Intent to revise the Acceptable 
Use of Information Technology Policy on April 15, 2025.  
 
In reviewing this policy that was last revised in 2016, the Security Council found that the policy 
is out of date and needs to be updated. We found that it does not cover technology changes that 
have occurred since 2016. 
 
If you have comments or suggestions about what should be included in this policy, please 
forward these suggestions or comments, preferably electronically, to 
presidentmeighen@concord.edu or lwoolwine@concord.edu by 4:00p.m. Friday, October 10, 
2025.  
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